
 

 

QUILT DONATION FORM 
 

Thank you so much for your generous contribution to our Quilt Auction. Your item will be lovingly auctioned at 
this year’s event on August 3, 2024. Please, FILL OUT THIS FORM THOROUGHLY and attach one form to every 
quilt donated. Please have your quilt delivered to Riverside Bible Camp no later than Wednesday, July 24, 
2024. We will accept donations after that date but the quilt description will not be included in the auction 
booklet. Contact Cheri Schendel-Hennager with any questions: Cheri@RiversideLBC.org, ph. 515-733-5271. 

 

QUILT INFORMATION 

Dimensions of Quilt (in inches) Bed Size (if any, see below for reference) 

  
Name of Quilt Pattern (if known) Batting 

 ○ Cotton   ○ Polyester   ○ Other 
Top of Quilt Type of Quilt Label 

○ Pieced fabric   
○ Single piece of fabric 
○ Other 

○ Machine-quilted     
○ Hand-quilted      
○ Tied 

 

○ Yes     ○ No      

Colors in quilt and description of material print/design: 
 
 

Additional Description – include any special qualities about the quilt, comments about the people or group that worked on 

the quilt, any interesting facts or comments you think contribute to the uniqueness of the quilt. If you want to include the hours 
required to complete the quilt, this could be shared here. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DONOR INFORMATION 

Donation Acknowledgement Should Go To Quilt Made By 

  
Contact Name Phone Number and Email of Contact Person 

 Ph.                                      Email: 

Address of Quilt Donor – if a church, please church name and address 

 

 
 

       
 
  

Bed Size Reference:     ○   Twin = 63” x 99”     ○    Queen = 84” x 100”     

○   Double = 78” x 100”     ○    King = 100” x 104”   
 

We are planning for the 2024 Quilt Auction to be a primarily online auction with bidding beginning Monday, July 29, 
2024. A live auction of 25 quilts will take place on August 3, 2024 in the Chapel. Quilts will be on display in the Chapel 

for the community beginning on Friday evening, August 2, 2024. More information will be available on our website 
as final plans and schedules are determined. 
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